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Mission Statement                                                                           

“Loving God in all we do”  

St. Anne’s  Catholic Primary School, Aughton Street, Ormskirk        

01695 574697                                                                                                               

www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 6th March 

 World Book Day 

Nursery Dressing up 

Reception—Y6 

Pyjamas & book 

£1 Donation  

 Reception Library 

Trip 

 

Thursday 27th March    

 Reception Vision      

Screening 

 

Tuesday 1st April 

 Year 4 Liverpool Trip 

Year  

Group 

Star of the 

Week 

Mission                

Statement 

Nursery Poppy H Rosie G 

Class 1 Maddox C Nyla R 

Class 2 Emilia L Henry G 

Class 3 Wendy F Theodore VB 

Class 4 Mason R Evelyn S 

Class 5 Ava G Billy B 

Class 6 Clara P Charlie G 

Class 7 Max W Theo M 

Class 8 Sienna U Alfie H 

Class 9 Finlay S Millie McG 

Class 10 Will C Lucia B 

Class 11 Harry P Jaxon R 

Class 12 Sebastian  J Jabez L 

Class 13 Yasmin-Mae C Joshua H 

Class 14 Jake C Sadie P 



 

Curriculum News  

Nursery  
 
Reception   
 
Year 1  

Year 2  See this weeks Spotlight. 

Year 3  

Year 4   
 
Year 5  
 
 
Year 6 
  

                                                             Curriculum News  

Nursery  In Nursery the children have been looking at Zoo animals, the Sparkling Stars have been     
reading 'Zoo Vet' and the Giggle Tots have been reading 'Dear Zoo'.  We have been discussing the names   
of all the animals, using language to describe them and using our imaginations to mimic their                        
movements.  The children have been creating images of their favourite zoo animals and have been            
engaging in lots of role play in our Vets. 
 
Reception  This week Reception have started their new topic-Dinosaurs. We read 'Dear Dinosaur' and have 
written letters to a T-Rex asking them questions, we even used question marks! We have learned about 
Mary Anning and fossils. In maths we have been learning about length and height.   
 
Year 1    This week, we have been learning about different animal groups and their characteristics. We 
used this knowledge to identify animals on our school trip to Windmill Farm. Also, we have enjoyed learning 
about place value within 50.  
 

Year 2    It has been a busy first week back In year 2 the children have been learning all about measure. 

The children have been measuring the length and height of objects in cm and meters. In English we have 
started our new topic, we are currently looking at a new book ' The Owl Who Was Afraid Of The Dark by Jill 
Tomlinson. The children have really enjoyed looking at the characters and using adverbs and adjectives in 
their work. In Music this week the children have been using different instruments to create different dynamics 
to sound like an animal. We are so proud of how well the children have come back to school and are working 
everyday.  
 

Year 3  Year 3 have begun to explore the human skeleton and to recall the specific names for some of 
the bones.  They have also been learning about Volcanoes, linking to their knowledge of Pompeii from the 
previous half term.  Year 3 have also said a fond farewell to our Teaching Assistant Mrs Kershaw, being          
delighted to be part of the final group of children she has supported over her almost 30 years at St Anne’s.    
 

Year 4 Year  4 have made a great start to Spring 2.  We have read our new English text 'Egyptian           
Cinderella' and looked at the similarities and differences between it and the Traditional Tale Cinderella.  We 
have discussed our learning for this half term, thinking about what we already know and what we would like 
to find out.  We look forward to learning about Ancient Egypt in History and Geography. 
 

Year 5  Year 5 have begun researching life in the Amazon Rainforest - we have been astounded by the 
diversity of wildlife in the four layers - the emergent, the canopy, the understorey and the forest floor. We 
are also looking at folk tales from the Amazon Basin and how they combine imagination with messages. In 
Maths we have begun to use thousandths and comparing tiny numbers with other tiny numbers. In Science 
we have started exploring life-cycles of different animals - we were especially astonished by the complete 
metamorphosis of some species. 
 

Year 6   All week of new beginnings for Year 6! WE began looking at the battle for the English throne in 
History and how, as Christians, we can have unity across the world. Instead of French, this term we will be 
studying German beginning with colours and enjoyed getting back over to the tennis courts for our 
Wednesday session. 
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St Anne’s Church Bulletin  
 
The Bulletin is available on the Church 
website:  stannes-ormskirk.org.uk  
 
A link is available at the bottom of every 
page on our school website also.  
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Follow in the footsteps of St Anne                                       

“Be pilgrims of hope and builders of peace.”  

  Pope Francis 
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Attendance for Week Ending 14/02/2025 

   Class 4  are the winners of the         
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 1 

Class No Pupils % Attendance 
Sessions 
Missed 

Rank 

Class 1 29 92.20% 18 5 

Class 2 29 87.10% 30 6 

Class 3 24 96.90% 6 3 

Class 4 24 94.80% 10 4 

Class 5 27 98.10% 4 1 

Class 6 26 97.10% 6 2 

Class 10 are the winners of the           
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 2 

Class 7 26 96.60% 7 3 

Class 8 25 96.00% 8 5 

Class 9 23 94.00% 7 7 

Class 10 24 99.00% 2 1 

Class 11 32 96.90% 8 2 

Class 12 32 96.10% 10 4 

Class 13 25 91.50% 17 8 

Class 14 25 94.50% 11 6 

 

 

Visual Screening  
in Lancashire Schools 
 

Vision screening for all children in the Reception class  

will be taking place on: 

 

Thursday 27th March 

___________________________________________ 

 

If you have a child in the Reception class and have  

not received an email about vision screening,  

please contact the school. 

 

Email: lancashirescreening.elht@nhs.net  

   



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

£2.00 
 

 
for 

each other child is required.  
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Wishing Mrs Kershaw a very Happy Retirement!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 6th March is World Book Day. We are inviting children  in Reception through to 

Year 6 to bring to school their favourite book from home. They may also wear their         

pyjamas on this day for a £1 donation. Thank you 
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